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In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received Special Awards  

and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Shaniya (Beech class) - for her effort in her learning, especially Maths. 

Harshika (Hazel class) - for persevering in our tricky Maths work. 

Emmanuel (Maple class) - for excellent attention to detail in your comic strip art. 

Jessica (Cherry class) - for great kindness and being a lovely friend always. 

Porcha (Willow class) - for her lovely manners. 

Oliwier (Cherry class) - for developing confidence when answering the register this week.  

AUTUMN TERM 2 WEEK 1 

LETTERS / EMAILS 
HOME THIS WEEK: 

Reception learning 
newsletter 

Year 2 learning 
newsletter 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Autumn 2 Week 2): 
Monday 6th  -  

Tuesday 7th - Year 2 P.E. 

Wednesday 8th - 

Thursday 9th - Year 1 P.E.  

Friday 10th  - Year 2 Family Reading - 8.50-9.10am 

   - Individual photos 

   - No Reception P.E due to photographs, please can  
     your child come to school in school unform 

Values tokens 
total this week:    

79 
 

Welcome back to the second term of the school year.  It has been super to see the children excited about their new 
learning and already showing determination in what they are doing.  They have also enjoyed utilising our new space on 
the playground and explored some den building (made more challenging by the wind!).   

Thank you to all of you respecting the freshly repainted zigzag road markings outside school and our new banners.  The 
council are supporting developing new schemes to improve the safety for our children outside school and we continue 
to ask parents / carers to park with respect and care, ideally further away from school.    

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy any fireworks safely.   

As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/carers are as  informed as 
possible about online safety.  

What parents and carers need to know about EA Sports FC 

For 20 years, FIFA dominated the football video gaming arena, attracting legions of devoted 
fans and scooping up accolades like a digital Real Madrid. After parting ways with the sport’s 
governing body, however, renowned developers Electronic Arts (EA) have now launched their 
own individual bid for the title. It’s called EA Sports FC 24, and its effectively FIFA 2.0. 

Familiar action delivered by the same team, of course, points to a comparable level of 
popularity – especially among those young gamers raised on the FIFA franchise. This guide highlights, however, EA 
Sports FC 24 also carries many similar risks to its predecessor, including addictive gameplay, abusive voice chats and 
expensive in-game purchases. 

A larger version of these guides can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/

https://www.facebook.com/TheAvenueInfantSchool/



